
 

ST. ALBAN LODGE NO
 529 

FREE AND ACCEPTED MASONS OF PENNSYLVANIA 

Philadelphia, PA, October 1, 2020 

1 4 6  Y E A R S   O F   S E R V I C E 
 

STATED MEETING 

A Stated Meeting of St. Alban Lodge No. 529, Free and Accepted Masons, will be held in 
RENAISSANCE HALL, Masonic Temple, One North Broad Street, Philadelphia, PA 19107-2598, 

Wednesday evening, October 14th, 2020, at 7:30 P.M. 

THERE WILL BE NO DINNER THIS EVENING 
 

PROGRAM:  PAST MASTER’S NIGHT 
 

THE ENTERED APPRENTICE MASONS DEGREE WILL BE CONFERRED UPON 

BRIAN DAVID HOPKINS & DAVID HEARST II 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

☆  ☆  ☆ ATTENTION, PLEASE ☆  ☆  ☆ 
Parking is available in the multi-level Convention Center Lot at 1324 Arch 

Street for the reduced cost of $6.00.  Be sure you do not enter before 3:00 P.M.  

Obtain your exit coupon from the Secretary. 
 

 

 

Secretary 

 

 

GRAND LODGE OF FREE & ACCEPTED MASONS OF PENNSYLVANIA 

 

 Philadelphia, PA, September 22, A.D. 2020, A.L. 6020 

 

TO THE MEMBERS OF THE GRAND LODGE: 

 

 The December Quarterly Communication of the Grand Lodge of 

Pennsylvania, F&AM will be conducted at 7:00 o’clock, p.m. on 

Wednesday, December 2, 2020. Due to the current situation and 

restrictions the Communication will be conducted virtually for which 

you are encouraged to view the streamed event from your location.   
  

 

By Order of the R.W. Grand Master. 

Membership New Initiated / Elected / Restored Losses By: Membership 

12-28-19 Petitions Suspension Resignation Xfer Death Today 

345  (YTD)2   2     5          342 



 

MASONIC EDUCATION 
INSTRUCTION MEETING 

OFFICERS - MEMBERS - CANDIDATES 

The Committee on Instruction and the Elected Officers will meet for  

rehearsal and instruction Monday evening  

October 12th, 2020 

at 7:00 P.M. in Renaissance Hall 

Masonic Temple, One North Broad St., Philadelphia 

All candidates for advancement must and all appointed  

Officers are expected to attend these meetings. 

No candidate may be advanced until he has demonstrated  
satisfactory proficiency in the preceding degree. 

Recommenders are expected to remind their candidates  

of their responsibility to attend and to accompany them. 

  

 All interested members of the Lodge are also invited to attend. 
 
. 

SCHOOL OF INSTRUCTION MASONIC DISTRICT "C" 
Meets on the first and third Tuesday of each month at 7:30 pm. 

Jenkintown Masonic Temple, 443 York Rd, Jenkintown, PA 19046-2736 

 

 
MASONIC BIRTHDAYS – OCTOBER 2020 

 
 

 
 

   

 NAME    Years       NAME                               Years 
 

 STANTON H. BILKER, P.M. 70 
 WILLIAM H. KARASCH, P.M. 66 
 SPERO G. MORFESIS 66 
 HENRY PETERS, JR. 60 
 WILLIAM J. WEYRAUCH 57 
 PETER POPELAK 49 
 PETER KARAMOLENGOS 45 
 HUGH R. HARDGROVE, P.M. 40 
 H FRAZIER ROSSI, SR. 31 
 JAMES W. MCFADDEN 22 
 DEAN A. BENNETT, JR. 16 
 DOMINICK J. DISTEFANO 16 
 GREGG W. HEIMER 16 
 WILLIAM G. LYTELL 16                                                                                      ARSENY LIBKIND 1   

  JOSHUA J. CHICOVIC 14  

 STEPHEN M. DUNNE 15 

 JAMES G. HOTCHKISS 15 
 DEWEY W. DARLEY 14 

 ROBERT J. ARCHACKI, JR., P.M. 11 

 MICHAEL J. MILLER 11 
 KENNETH BRIER 10 
 PAUL R. HAY 10 
 KENNETH A. KRYST 8 
 PHILLIP MONEY 7 
 DEMETRIOS G. BOTSARIS 5 
 DOUGLAS P. CARLSON 5 
 GERALD A. FRANCIS 5 

  BENJAMIN BRIER 4 

  PERRIN C. HAMILTON      4 

Anthony LePre 1 

 

Best wishes to all celebrating their Masonic Birthday! 

If this month is the anniversary of your being brought 
from darkness to "True Masonic Light", make an effort to 
attend.  The Master and Brethren want to greet you. 



 
 

A Few Words From The East 
 

Greetings Brethren, 
 

I hope that his message finds everyone in Good 
Health and Spirits. I know that Covid -19 has been tough 
on everyone, but I believe that the end of this pandemic is 
in sight. Our October meeting, we will be honoring our 
Past Masters who have dedicated their time and energy to 
the advancement of Free Masonry. In addition, we will be 
welcoming 2 new members into our amazing Fraternity. 
Our September meeting had about 15 members. This is a 
good start, but I would like to build on those numbers as 
we progress through the remainder of the year. Due to the 
ongoing pandemic our lodge had postponed the 
suspension for those who had not paid 2020 dues until 
this meeting. The Grand Master has stated that any 
member who has been significantly affected financially by 
the pandemic can have his dues remitted. This is THE 
LAST CALL for any member who has not paid their dues 
to do so immediately. You can contact myself or the Lodge 
Secretary or go to the Grand Lodge web site and pay the 
dues there. I am looking forward to greeting each and 
every one of you. 

 GOD BLESS! 
 
 

Sincerely & Fraternally 
 

 
 
Russell B. Combs, PM 
Worshipful Master 
 



 

 

 

  
 

 


